

Meeting Minutes of the York and Selby Rugby League Referees Society

Date	Monday 7 th March 2016
Venue	New Earswick Sports Club, York.
Start	1930
<p><u>In Attendance:</u> Nigel Taylor Nick Richardson Tom Mackey Paul Stockman Liam Haxby Scott Fernandez Stuart Evans Mark Hanson</p>	<p><u>Apologies:</u> Pete Smith Phil Lawley Gary Pearson Gareth Evans Nikki Kemp Chris Chatten Lloyd Jones Mark Hebblethwaite</p> <p><u>No response:</u> Jordan Powell Tom Kilgar Steve Wox</p>
<u>Development Meeting:</u>	
Paul ran through conference slideshow re points for referee.	
<u>Business Meeting:</u>	
<p><u>1. Opening of the meeting and acceptance of minutes from previous meeting</u></p> <p>1.1 Minutes of the previous meeting are now on the society website. Will not be emailed around anymore.</p>	
<p><u>2. Matters arising from the previous meeting</u></p> <p>2.1 SE why not sent email by RFL re safeguarding conference. NT sent email to RFL to find out why. No response from RFL. Suggested SE emails himself.</p>	
<p><u>3. Correspondence</u></p> <p>3.1 Phil had email following Yorks Jnrs meeting with refs. New match fees. Now on website.</p> <p>3.2 SE advised GE raised £500 for kidney research.</p>	

4. Treasurer's report

4.1 As per last meeting. No update.

5. Entertainment Secretary's report

5.1 York Golf Club Strensall has been cancelled due to lack of refs/interest. Issues discussed as to why people couldn't attend. Mainly due to travelling.

5.2 Yorkshire match officials annual meal. Details on facebook or contact Ben Thaler.

5.3 possibility of another bowling night. PL to send email inviting interest.

6. MDO/Appointments Officer

6.1 New fee structure for Yorkshire Juniors on website.

6.2 PS recent monthly meeting from MDO. Was asked what we were doing for recruitment. Suggested speaks to PL. Recent leaflets can we get some out to local clubs. SE advised he will contact local RL press and York Knights for programme.

7. Any other business

7.1 Kit discussion. Anyone else want kit ordering. Outcome of whose paying and want payment up front. Agreed 7/1 that society will fund £20 each for the kit and each ref pays the balance.

Next meeting 4th April 2016